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Ref: FOI-022025-0001433 
 
Date: 03.03.2025 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Could you please provide the following details: 
  
•       Software Name and Supplier 
The name of the current Endoscopy Traceability software in use and the details of the supplier.             
-  Canexis system from Aexis Medical 
  
•       Duration of Use 
How long has the Trust been using this Traceability software?  -   Since the new Automated 
Endoscopic Reprocessor Installation (X 8) November 2020 
  
•       Contract Start Date 
The start date of the current contract for the Endoscopy Traceability software. 
-    September 2020 
  
•       Contract End Date 
The end date of the current contract.  - September 2030 
  
•       Current Annual Contract Value 
The Annual value of the current contract.  -  £333,837.31 
  
•       Procurement Framework (if applicable) 
If relevant, please provide details of the procurement framework used to award the contract.  -  
Contract awarded via a compliant SBS framework reference number SBS/16VB/FBE/9064 
  
•       Who is responsible for managing the Endoscopy Traceability software?. Which service does this 
software fall under. - Endoscopy Unit (Decontamination Unit) 
  
•       What machines are currently being used by your Endoscopy department?  What EWD cabinets 
or sterilisers are being used in your Endoscopy service. 
 -  Cantel ( now Steris) RapidAER (Washers) , Wassenburg Dry 320 (Dryers), no sterilisers. 
 
  
To see further information on the endoscopy department please go to ‘services and wards’ on the 
Trust website  Services & wards - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/services-and-wards/
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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